

November 20, 2017

Dear Beck Parents,

This week UCS students will <u>not have school</u> beginning Wednesday, Nov. 22 through Friday, Nov. 24 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. School will resume on Monday, November 27 at our regular time.

- 1. **Report Cards** You should be receiving your child(s)' report cards electronically tomorrow, November 21. In order to receive the message you should be signed up for PowerSchool. If you need help connecting to PowerSchool, please contact our school office (586-797-3900).
- 2. **Beck Family Game Night** We will be holding a special night, Gizmos Family Game Night on Wednesday, Nov. 29. Registration is preferred, but certainly 'walk-ins' are welcome! If you'd like to register, click here for a registration form and informational flyer: Beck Family Game Night
- 3. **Bagel Sales** The next bagel/popcorn sale will be coming up soon! Order forms went home today, and will be due back Tuesday, Nov. 28. Our bagels/popcorn will be delivered to classrooms for lunch time treats on Friday, Dec. 1! (Can it be December already???)
- 4. **Giving and Mitten Tree Project** Many people have picked up a tag with an item in need from the Macomb Foster Care Kids. You still have time to participate! Simply pick up a tag, purchase that gift, wrap it and send it back in to school. Please attach a tag on the wrapped gift as to what the item is so that it can be distributed accurately by MFCKs group. Mitten Tree simply send in new hats, gloves or mittens to hang on our tree. These, too, will be taken to Macomb Foster Care Kids. The deadline on Giving and Mitten Tree is December 4.

Remember, school dismisses tomorrow, Tuesday, Nov. 21 at 3:15 p.m. and will not resume until Monday, Nov. 27!

Enjoy your holiday break!

Happy Thanksgiving everyone!

Christine Wilson

Principal